Meeting notes for Project Management meeting (08/11/10)
Attendees:
Larry 
Sherri
Dave Hau
Kim
Jason
Wilberto
Traci
Craig
Steve
Tracy

LexEVS:
Progressing well with Alpha 2, expected date for drop is September 7th.
LexEVS – Jboss container setup – Still waiting for the systems team to complete the setup of the JBoss containers.  Traci said she will follow up again if she does not hear anything back from them tomorrow.
Browsers:
NCIm:
We will need to deploy NCIm once the MedDRA token server is switched.  More info below.
Term Browser:
MSSO informed us that their server for hosting the security token validation web service through SOAP interface will be moved in a month or so.  This will result in a change of IP address.  Will require a redeployment of NCIm and Term Browsers.  
Continued working on the migration to LexEVS 6.0 and upgrade of JBoss and JSF.  Kim has successfully set up the distributed API on his desktop.
Continued work on the Mapping and Subset functionality.  Will show a demo of our initial functionality in browser meeting today to get more details on what we want.

Report Writer:
Migrating to LexEVS Alpha 1 Release and upgrade of JBoss/JSF.  

Protégé:
Started the Protégé testing with the NPO data.  Tracy stated that not all of the configurability functionality is there.  Changing of namespaces throws an error in the background.  Need to have Bob take a look at it.

Will continue testing through next Tuesday (8/17) and then spend a week for bug fixes/re-validation.  Then we will move onto UAT testing.

UAT start August 24th – August 31st.  Final deployment date is September 14th.  


QA:
NCIm 1.2.1/Protégé 1.4.2 testing.

Operations:
Catching up on with data deployments for LexEVS 4.2 and 5.1.  
Had a discussion about the remaining users of 4.2.  Only know if two users right now, caDSR sentinel tool which should be off 4.2 soon and caMOD.  We will need to follow up with Sima to see where the caMOD team is with the upgrade.

Data BDA:
Will has completed and end to end run for the first time.  We now need to show to the systems team and get there comments.  

Systems:
N/A

Note:
We are still waiting for the MEME server parts.
Doug says the parts are on back order. ETA is next week.


